
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ __

Alabama Power Company Y' /'.

.10 inverness Center Parkway ;} if [ d
Post Office Don 1295 - - - /

1e 0 Ef8 58
|

W. G. Hairston, Ill

P0;TC"Js*"' AlabamaPower
f?W SOVI!Cm eitCifC SV5 tem

\December 10, 1990
. .s
' 4s , Docm \

P

l%I u A,

3 1 DE C '. 0 '390 %
*

DOCKETING & y
\ service BRANCH /

SEcY NRC '

Mr. Samuel J. Chilk "v
Secretary of the Commission N'
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washirc, ton, DC 20555

ATTN: Docketing and Service Branch

Comments on Proposed Rule
" Options and Procedures for Direct Commission Review of

Licensing Board Decisions"
(55 Federal Reaister 42947 of Octob3r 24.1990)

Dear Mr. Chilk:

Alabama Power Company has reviewed the proposed rule, 10 CFR Part 2,
" Options and Procedures for Direct Commission Review of Licensing Board
Decisions," published in the Federal Register on October 24, 1990. In
accordance with the request for comments, Alabama Power Company is in
total agreement with the NUMARC comments which are to be provided to the
NRC.

Should you have any questions, please advise.
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W. G. Hairston, III
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cc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter
Mr. S. T. Hoffman
Mr. G. F. Maxwell
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